

STOKE GABRIEL NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

DRAFT MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD AT THE VILLAGE HALL, STOKE GABRIEL ON WEDNESDAY 21st September 2016 AT 7:00P

In Attendance: Paul Bedford (Chair), Peter Fenwick – (Cllr) , David Watts, Tony Rowe, Nick Chisholm-Batten, John Robinson, Julia Besootinjen, Chris Roach

Agenda Item 1 – Apologies

Richard Harris (Cllr) Mike Webster, Alex & Robert Stewart-Bam, Cathy Mittler

Agenda Item 2 – Minutes of the last Meeting 17th August 2016

The Minutes were confirmed as accurate.

Agenda Item 3 – Matters Arising

The following actions are outstanding:-

AP2 (August) PB to provide feedback from school event – covered later and closed

AP 1 (September) - JR to check to see if monthly monitoring reports are required by Locality and also if we can have an overlap of grant applications – outstanding

Agenda Item 4 Project Plan Update

To be discussed and updated at the October Steering Group Meeting

Agenda Item 5 Report on NP workshop attended by PB & PF

Overview given by PB . Presentations might have been better rather than ‘speed dating’. Notes to follow from South Hams which will be circulated. Our Plan timetable on allocation criteria confirmed .

AP2 (September) – PF to circulate comments for ‘informal consultation’ prior to submission to SHDC

Agenda Item 6 Feedback Event

PPT presentation reviewed and agreed . Final ‘WHAT NEXT SLIDE ’ TO BE ADDED

Status of displays , purchase of boards, MAPS, and tools reviewed with final plan for set up on Friday evening and Saturday Morning (24th).

Agenda Item 7. Any Other Business

With respect to the feedback and discussion on protection of greenspaces David Watts pointed out that NPPF7 is the definitive document over what can and can't be protected. This will need to be reviewed by the group as it decides the next phase.

Agenda Item 8 Date of next Meeting

October 19th , 7:00pm in Village Hall.